
VIRGINIA – HURRICANE HELENE

Did your organization suffer 
damages from Hurricane Helene?
You may be eligible for disaster reimbursement.

LEARN MORE about eligibility requirements online •••••••▸
For help submitting a request for Public Assistance email  
FEMA-DR4831VA-PUBLICASSISTANCE@fema.dhs.gov 

Private Nonprofits can submit a Request for Public Assistance (RPA) for 
damages or expenditures related to Hurricane Helene.

     Step 1.  Register with the Small Business Administration (SBA).*
  *Private Nonprofits providing critical services are not required to register with SBA

      Call 1-800-659-2955 or visit a Disaster Recovery Center (DRC).
      To find the nearest DRC, visit fema.gov/drc.

     Step 2.  Submit a Request for Public Assistance (RPA) online.                       

Review our 
step-by-step 
instructions

Register online
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https://egateway.fema.gov/ESF6/DRCLocator

PRIVATE NONPROFITSPRIVATE NONPROFITS

https://www.vaemergency.gov/aem/helene/how-to-guide-submitting-an-rpa.pdf?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://grantee.fema.gov/EventOpenRequestPeriod
https://www.fema.gov/sites/default/files/documents/fema_private-non-profit-houses-worship-eligibility-fact-sheet.pdf

